

UNIVERSIDAD DE CHILE

Ref. N°630/2012

Santiago, July 09, 2012

Señor Barthélémy JOBERT, President Paris-Sorbonne University (Paris IV) 1 rue Victor Cousin-75005 Paris, Francia

Tél.: 0033 (0)1 40 46 32 08 Fax: 0033 (0)1 40 46 25 06

conventions2.ri@paris-sorbonne.fr

Dear Mr. Jobert,

Concerning your correspondence, our University has the pleasure to inform you its agreement regarding the renewal of the Student Exchange Agreement, subscribed on October 28th 2008 between our institutions.

We are pleased to renew our bonds through this Agreement for the next five (5) years.

We would like to thank you, for entrust your confidence on University of Chile, and we wish to continue with such prosperous cooperation.

Kind Regards,

Prof. Víctor Pérez Vera

Rector

Universidad de Chile